PRINCIPAL'S OFFICE

MACDONALD COLLEGE

RAILWAY STATIONS, EXPRESS AND TELEGRAPH OFFICES
STE. ANNE DE BELLEVUE, QUE.

POST OFFICE:
MACDONALD COLLEGE, QUE., CANADA.

10th March, 19

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,
Principal, McGill University,
Montreal, P. Que.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

I beg to acknowledge your letter of March
7th. I am sending tweé copies of the report of
Macdonald College to your bhrother at Strathroy.

The report was printed by the Department of
Agriculture. I agree with you it is badly done, and
complaints have already been made concerning it. The
trouble is that we did not have an opportunity of
proof-reading it. I am asking that this year they
submit the proof to us.

Faithfully yours,

Principal.




